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ANNUAL HOLIDAY GIVING 

On behalf of the PSO, we would like to thank everyone for the outpouring of love and 
generosity during the 
great-ful hearts campaign. Our combined efforts resulted in achieving 75% of this 
year's goal and creating an atmosphere of genuine appreciation for our faculty and 
staff. Forty-one doors are wonderfully adorned with heart-filled trees complete with 
messages and pictures from scholars and parents alike. All the warm fuzzies 
abound in the halls of ANP this holiday season! 

On December 18, our faculty and staff will gather together for a special Italian feast, 
hosted by our amazing ANP community! At that time, they will be presented with 
their monetary holiday gifts, along with a special keepsake made with the hearts of 
their trees. Be sure to keep an eye out for the ANP PSO Facebook page to see 
some FB Live coverage from the luncheon! 

There were many hands involved in the awesomeness of this campaign. A big 
thank you to the following: 

Kelly Cooper for her creative vision in leading both the decor of the doors and the 
luncheon decor. And even more so, for cutting thousands upon thousands of paper 
hearts for our scholars to decorate! 

Alexa Shelton for her amazing design skills in creating the lovely tree in the 
great-ful hearts logo. 

Sheila Conner for being the mastermind of the great-ful hearts name and final 
logo creation. 

For those who worked so hard to help everything come together; cutting, hanging, 
laminating, stuffing, collecting, and so much more: 

Tate Akopyan Lashon Bryant 
Amy Cain Julie Church 
Dalia Deheelan Heather Keehn 
Julie Kenny Michelle Meyers 
Amanda Perkins Ashley Resler 
Sharon Stropka Helen Szeto 
Leslie Tweedle 

And to you, our unsurpassed ANP Family, for your continued support of our school 
and terrific faculty and staff. 

Thank you all so much! 



     
   

 

 
 

Kim Moizo and Valerie Bast 
2019 Teacher Appreciation Chairs 


